
 
 

Understanding the ISO PPC Rating System 
 

A two-hour workshop is being held in Alpine, California 
 

This presentation is designed to provide attendees with information needed to 

aid in the preparation of an ISO survey, based on the revised Fire Suppression 

Rating Schedule, and focusing on facilities, equipment, training, fire prevention, 

public safety education and fire investigation activities. 

Presenters will be from ISO; this workshop will be an excellent opportunity to get 
your questions answered as you prepare for your department’s next evaluation.   

   

Admission is FREE 
 

Thursday, February 27, 2020 
 

9:00-11:00 Hours 
 

Location: 
Alpine Fire Protection District  

1364 Tavern Road  
Alpine, CA 91901 

 
Please Pre-Register by E-mail or Phone: 

 
Patrick Dotson – Acting Division Chief  

619-445-2635 Ext. 306 Business  

pdotson@alpinefire.org 
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